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14th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for the ‘Y6 Redwood Stars’ Evening, which will be held 
on Monday 17th July 2023, at 5:00pm. This is an opportunity for us to celebrate the end of 
a wonderful journey for our Year 6 students, as they prepare to move on to their next 
chapter in life. 
 
The evening will feature a range of performances and presentations by our Year 6 pupils, 
as well as speeches from members of staff and an opportunity for you to mingle with 
other parents, teachers, and students. 
 
Please note that this event will be funded by school and is only for Year 6 pupils and two 
parents / carers. We kindly request that you RSVP to the event by 29th June to ensure we 
have an accurate headcount for catering purposes. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout the year, 
and for entrusting your child's education to us. We are extremely proud of the progress 
and achievements of our Year 6 pupils, and we look forward to celebrating this special 
occasion with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Berry 
Principal 


